
January 11, 2023  

 

Dear Church Family,  

  

I am so excited to introduce you 
to Pastor Joe Keris!  As many of you know, Joe 

joined our staff about two years ago as Worship and 
High School Director.   Though we all sensed a pas-
toral call on his life at the beginning, we asked him 
to step into a season of training and examination to 
determine whether this was God’s call for him here 
at Shelton First Baptist.  After two years of examin-
ing his character, giftings, and passion for God, we 
are thrilled to call him a Pastor of this church.  Along 
with many other responsibilities, he will continue to 
lead our worship and high school ministry.    

  

Take some time this week to pray for Joe and 
Lauren.  Also, if you get a chance, I’d love for 
you to personally welcome Joe to Shelton 
FBC as Pastor Joe.  Pastor Joe’s new email 
address is now pastorjoe@sheltonfbc.org  

  

Grace,   

Pastor Jake  


